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TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
CHATTANOOGA. TENNESSEE 374ol

400 Chestnut Street Tower II

February 19, 1985

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Ms. E. Adensam, Chief

Licensing Branch No. 4
Division of Licensing

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Ms. Adensam:

In the Matter of ) Docket Nos. 50-327
Tennessee Valley Authority ) 50-328

In accordance with the requirements of 10 CFR 50, Appendix J, enclosed is
a summary technical report on the containment integrated leak rate
testing that was performed November 20-21, 1984 for unit 2 at our
Sequoyah Nuclear Plant.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please get in touch
with Jerry Wills at FTS 858-2683

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

a'

R. H. Shell
Nuclear Engineer
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Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation February 19, 1985

cc: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (Enclosure)
Region II
Attn: Mr. J. Nelson Grace, Regional Administrator
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30323
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